REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI)
VA250-17-B-0049

PROJECT NUMBER: 655-13-113 Please ensure that before submitting questions or requests
for clarification that you thoroughly read the solicitation,
PROJECT TITLE: Nurse Call System _ specifications, drawings and other pertinent documents.
PROJECT LOCATION: Department of Veterans Affairs When submitting questions on this project the Government
Aleda E. Lutz Medical Center requires contractors to specifically identify the specification
1500 Weiss Street and/or solicitation section(s) or drawing number(s) in
Saginaw, M| 48602 reference to the question or request for clarification
submitted. No question or request for clarification will be
answered by the Government unless the above requirements
are met. Failure to comply may prevent the Government
from responding in a timely manner.

SUBMITTED BY: Robbert Construction City/State: Lakeview, Michigan
PHONE NO.: 989-287-7612
TO:

Kyle Lipper, Contracting Officer
Department of Veterans Affairs
Attn: 90 CSC

24 Frank Lloyd Wright Dr.
Lobby M, Suite M2200

Ann Arbor, MI 48105
Kyle.lipper@va.gov

RFI NO.: 005 DATE: 01/10/17 SPEC/DWG. REFERENCE:

REPLY NEEDED BY:

INFORMATION NEEDED:
What make and model beds are being used? Stryker

Are the beds smart beds? NO
Do the beds require an Ethernet data port in the headwall? NO
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By Tom Belongia at 4:33 pm, Jan 17, 2017

REPLY FROM: DATE:

ATTACHMENTS: COPY TO:



VHASAGBelonT
Reviewed


